
Office News :
We were sad to see Brittani leave us at the end of February but wish her all the best in her new home in High River!!
We Welcomed Anna to our Family and she is settling in nicely wth Hazl and the Toddlers.
We will be celebrating St. Patricks Day on Friday March 17th. WEAR GREEN DAY TOO!!!!

Catepillar News: Welcome to Roohal who is joining us.These Catepillars will be celebrating March in a big way….Staint
Patricks Day!! Lots of green crafts, green water table and just plain fun. Wear Green on Friday March 17th!.... Spring- First
day of Spring means flowers, walks to the duck pond in the stroller & hopefully warmer weather! …. With spring comes ..
Bugs n Insects a favorite to every child! So look for their crafts of creepy crawlers and flying wonders.

Butterfly News: Welcome to Micah who will joining us on occasion. Ewan and Kielan have flown to the Ladybug room to
play with Hazel and Anna, we will miss you come and visit!!The Butterflies are going to be busy with crafts, walks, playing
outside and celebrating St. Patricks Day. Stories and songs, all about green and what animals are green, even Zoo animals
that are green. Look for their amazing crafts throughout the room!

Ladybug News:Welcome to Kielan and Ewan who are coming over to play, Yeahhh. We are sad to see Isabel and Yaseen
hop on down to the bunny room, we will miss you so come back to visit!
The butterflies love March that’ s when they start to bloom! Spring is aroundthe corner and they will be investigating all
things spring. Walks to the duck pond and around the circle will add to the fun. Zoo Animals will be spied on walls by way
of wonderful crafts. They will celebrating Staint Patricks Day and having fun with rainbows, gold pots and lepruchans! They
want to remind everyone to wear Green on March 17th !!!

Bunny News: The Library is coming this month into the Bunny Room! They are looking forward to the stories and fun.
Parents will receive invitations to join the library. Great idea if your not a member!!!
Oh this month the bunnies are going to be hopping their way through Colours, Spring and St. Patrick’ s Day.
Learning about signs of spring, by going for adventures around the community. They will be doing a special activity that is
sure to please. Planting and growing a Lemon Seed– lets see how big their tree can get!! Crafts galore and so much more.
Celebrating on Friday the 17th – Wear Green!!!

Dino News: These Dino’ s are on a roll, learning all about Colours, Alphabet, Numbers, Counting and St. Patricks Day!
They will be celebrating by Wearing Green on Friday March 17th!! The Dino’ s have fun stomping around the community
and investigating all there is in it. Crafting a bunch, painting, collages, outdoor art. They will be spending as much time
outside as they can and we are sure your hear their roars!

There is soooo much going on in Calgary every month and throughout the many communities, check your local community
newsletter, a great place to find fun family outings or if you need ideas a great place to browse is:www.belocal.org this
website carries a variety of interesting outings, courses and more. Remember to visit the favorites- Heritage park, Calgary
Zoo or go to a Roughnecks game. But most importantly just have fun!


